
  Meeting of the Deerfield, New Hampshire Cemetery Trustees  

 
    

DRAFT MINUTES  

  
 

June 14, 2021  

  

Present: Rick Druckenmiller, Sam White, Dana van der Bijl, Maureen Mann, Phil 

Bilodeau  Absent: Tina St. Peter  

  

Meeting called to order at 9:30 am.   

  

Citizen Comments – None  

  

The board welcomed new member Phil Bilodeau and thanked him for volunteering. 

 

The board had previously voted to raise the price of a single grave lot to $550 effective June 1, 

2021.  To give citizens sufficient notice, the current price of $200 will be honored until August 1, 

2021.  Maureen will write an article for The Forum, and trustees will share widely.  The Board of 

Selectmen will be notified, and we will request that they mention it at their next meeting to help 

spread the word. 

 

Rick will meet with Mark Young to come up with a plan and an estimate for the 

walkways in the new section of Old Center Cemetery.  Blue Sky should also be 

consulted to see if they have any input as to which materials/layout would make their 

job easier. 

 

The board discussed the possibility of getting local students involved in a project to 

create short video documentaries about local graves and the Deerfieldians who are 

buried there.  Dana will contact DCS. 

 

The next meeting will be held at the GB White Building on Wednesday, July 14th at 9:30 am.    

  

Meeting adjourned at 10:59 am.  

  

Respectfully submitted by Dana van der Bijl, Secretary  
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